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January 31, 2025

On behalf of the entire organization that is committed to Ending the 68 Hours of Hunger that is
experienced by some schoolchildren during weekends, we would like to convey our gratitude
for the dedicated service of Monte Bohanan who has served on our Board for over a decade.

Monte has been a very valuable member of our Board as we grew from humble origins to the
organization we are part of today. He has helped guide us through the challenges of managing
growth, dealing with organizational and leadership transitions, pivoting quickly when the
Coronavirus pandemic hit, and being a constant souce of valuable help when we needed
marketing or management advice.

He has now decided to step down from his position on the Board, as he has transitioned to
greater responsibilities with the City of Portsmouth.

We are sorry to see him go, but we recognize that it is time to let him go, and thank him for all
he has done for our organization over the past decade.

We are grateful that he helped us transition to our new leadership, and guide us into the future
with a solid and sustainable business structure.

We will miss you, Monte, but we know you will always carry the mission with you, and we wish
you continued success in all your future plans.

In gratitude for your service,

Keith Launchbury
President of the Board
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Kate Roman
Executive Director
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